
Date : 7/21/2012 9:00:59 AM
From : "Thompson, Robert" 
To : "BrianCrawley@nalcorenergy.com" 
Subject : Re: weekly meetings

Ok.  I am at COF next week and on holidays the following week.  After that it's full steam.  

As both Brian and I are at COF next week, perhaps we could try and link in by conference call.  

Robert

Robert Thompson
Clerk of the Executive Council and
Secretary to Cabinet

On Jul 19, 2012, at 4:35 PM, "BrianCrawley@nalcorenergy.com" <BrianCrawley@nalcorenergy.com> wrote:

Hi Robert... I'm planning on holding a weekly meeting to discuss ongoing activities.  In speaking with Brian it seems
Thursdays at 2.00 might be the best time.  Does that work for you?  If so I'll ask Bev to send out a meeting note.  Thanks 
Brian 

 Brian Crawley
 Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill Project
 t. 709 737 - 1499    c. 709 725 - 9145  
 1.888.576.5454

This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or disclosure of this email or any
attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email communication and attachments and notify me if this email was misdirected to
you.
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